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COUNCIL 

EXECUTIVE 

PROPERTY 
ACQUISITION 
 

Executive  27 February 
2015 
 
Non-
Executive 
Members, 
including 
Members of 
the Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee, 
have been 
invited to 
attend the 
Executive 
meeting to 
offer any 
comment.  

Non-Executive 
Members, 
including 
Members of the 
Executive and 
Resources PDS 
Committee, have 
been invited to 
attend the 
Executive 
meeting to offer 
any comment.  

Contact Officer:  
 
Heather Hosking 
Tel: 020 8313 4421 
heather.hosking@br
omley.gov.uk 

Private meeting - Exempt 
information -
Financial/business affairs 
of a person or body 
 

Part 2 report - 
confidential 
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SEN AND ADULTS 
TRANSPORT 
CONTRACT AWARD 
 

Executive  25 March 
2015 
 
Care 
Services PDS 
Committee, 
Education 
PDS 
Committee, 
and 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee  

Meetings Contact Officer:  
 
Dan Jones 
Tel: 0208 313 4211 
Dan.Jones@bromley
.gov.uk 

Private meeting - Exempt 
information -
Financial/business affairs 
of a person or body 
 

Part 2 report - 
confidential 
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CHILDREN'S 
SOCIAL CARE 
RECRUITMENT AND 
RETENTION 
STRATEGY 
 

Executive  25 March 
2015 
 
Care 
Services PDS 
Committee 
(consulted on 
21st January 
2015) and 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee 
(consulted on 
4th February 
2015) 

Meetings Contact Officer:  
 
Kay Weiss 
Tel: 020 8313 4644 
kay.weiss@bromley.
gov.uk 

Public meeting 
 

Report and 
relevant 
background 
documents 

PROCUREMENT 
STRATEGY FOR 
BASIC NEED 
PROJECTS 
 

Executive  25 March 
2015 
 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee 

Meeting Contact Officer:  
 
Robert Bollen 
Tel: 020 8313 4697 
Robert.Bollen@brom
ley.gov.uk 

Public Meeting 
 

Report and 
relevant 
background 
documents 
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GATEWAY REVIEW 
0,1 & 2 APPROVAL 
OF 2015/2016 
EDUCATION 
BUILDING 
MAINTENANCE 
BUDGETS, 
EDUCATION 
PLANNED 
MAINTENANCE 
PROGRAMME AND 
PREFERRED 
PROCUREMENT 
OPTIONS 
 

Executive  25 March 
2015 
 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee  

Meeting Contact Officer:  
 
Catherine Pimm 
Tel: 020 8461 7834 
Catherine.Pimm@br
omley.gov.uk 

Public meeting 
 

Report and 
relevant 
background 
documents 

HOUSING ZONE BID 
 

Executive  25 March 
2015 
 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee  

Meeting Contact Officer:  
 
Kerry O'Driscoll 
Tel: 020 8313 4139 
Kerry.O'Driscoll@bro
mley.gov.uk 

Private meeting - Exempt 
information -
Financial/business affairs 
of a person or body 
 

Part 2 report - 
confidential 
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VARIATION TO THE 
GROUNDS 
MAINTENANCE 
CONTRACT TO 
PROVIDE A 
WHOLLY MANAGED 
SERVICE 
 

Executive  25 March 
2015 
 
Environment 
PDS 
Committee 
and 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee 

Meetings Contact Officer:  
 
Dan Jones 
Tel: 0208 313 4211 
Dan.Jones@bromley
.gov.uk 

Public Meeting 
 

Report and 
relevant 
background 
documents 

LEASE CAR 
PROCUREMENT 
 

Executive  25 March 
2015 
 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee 

Meeting Contact Officer:  
 
Paul Chilton 
Tel: 020 8313 4849 
paul.chilton@bromle
y.gov.uk 

Private meeting - Exempt 
information -
Financial/business affairs 
of a person or body 
 

Part 2 report - 
confidential 
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JOINT PARKING 
SERVICES 
CONTRACT: 
GATEWAY REVIEW 
 

Executive  25 March 
2015 
 
Environment 
PDS 
Committee 
and 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee 

Meetings Contact Officer:  
 
Ben Stephens 
Tel: 0208 313 4514 
ben.stephens@brom
ley.gov.uk 

Public Meeting 
 

Report and 
relevant 
background 
documents 

SITE G UPDATE 
 

Executive  25 March 
2015 
 
Renewal and 
Recreation 
PDS 
Committee 
and 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee 

Meetings Contact Officer:  
 
Kevin Munnelly 
Tel: 020 8313 4582 
kevin.munnelly@bro
mley.gov.uk 

Public meeting 
 

Report and 
relevant 
background 
documents 
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CIVIC CENTRE FOR 
THE FUTURE 
 

Executive  25 March 
2015 
 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee  

Meeting Contact Officer:  
 
Catherine Pimm 
Tel: 020 8461 7834 
Catherine.Pimm@br
omley.gov.uk 

Private meeting - Exempt 
information -
Financial/business affairs 
of a person or body 
 

Part 2 report - 
confidential 

BIGGIN HILL 
AIRPORT  
PROPOSALS 
 

Executive  Date to be 
confirmed 
 
Members of 
the Council 

Meetings Contact Officer:  
 
Marc Hume 
Tel: 020 8313 4441 
marc.hume@bromle
y.gov.uk 

Private meeting - Exempt 
information -
Financial/business affairs 
of a person or body 
 

Part 2 report - 
confidential 

ADULT  EDUCATION 
 

Executive  Date to be 
confirmed 
 
Education 
PDS 
Committee 
and 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee 

Meetings  Contact Officer:  
 
Carol Arnfield 
Tel: 020 8461 8659 
Carol.Arnfield@brom
ley.gov.uk 

Private meeting - Exempt 
information -
Financial/business affairs 
of a person or body 
 

Part 2 report – 
confidential 
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BIGGIN HILL 
HERITAGE CENTRE 
 

Executive  Date to be 
confirmed 
 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee 

Meeting Contact Officer:  
 
Colin Brand 
Tel: 0208 313 4107 
colin.brand@bromle
y.gov.uk 

Public meeting 
 

Report and 
relevant 
background 
documents 

A NEW APPROACH 
FOR BROMLEY 
MUSEUM 
 

Executive  Date to be 
confirmed 
 
Renewal and 
Recreation 
PDS 
Committee 
and 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee 

Meetings Contact Officer:  
 
Colin Brand 
Tel: 0208 313 4107 
colin.brand@bromle
y.gov.uk 

Public meeting 
 

Report and 
relevant 
background 
documents 
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LONG TERM CARE 
FOR OLDER 
PEOPLE - EXTRA 
CARE HOUSING 
SUPPLY AND 
DEMAND 
 

Executive  Date to be 
confirmed 
 
Care 
Services PDS 
Committee 
and 
Executive 
and 
Resources 
PDS 
Committee 
 
 
 

Meetings Contact Officer:  
 
Lorna Blackwood 
Tel: 020 8313 4110 
lorna.blackwood@br
omley.gov.uk 

Public meeting 
 

Report and 
relevant 
background 
documents 

CARE SERVICES PORTFOLIO 

EDUCATION PORTFOLIO 

ENVIRONMENT PORTFOLIO 

PUBLIC PROTECTION AND SAFETY PORTFOLIO 

RENEWAL AND RECREATION PORTFOLIO 

RESOURCES PORTFOLIO 

London Borough of Bromley:  020 8464 3333  www.bromley.gov.uk  
 
Contact Officer:  Keith Pringle, Chief Executive’s Department:  020 8313 4508, keith.pringle@bromley.gov.uk  

http://www.bromley.gov.uk/

